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July 6, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

-------------------------------------------------------------

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President will meet with His RoyaJ. Highness, Prince Abdallah bin 
A bd al-A ziz Al-Saud, Second Deputy Prime Minister and Commander of 
the National Guard of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia on Friday morning, 
July 9. The President looks forward to this meeting in the spirit of the 
long-standing, close relations that exist betweenthe United States, and 
Saudi Arabia. That day, His Royal Highness will also be attending a luncheon 
given by the Vice President Rockefeller. 

His Royal Highness, Prince Abdallah is visiting Washington July 6-12 at the 
invitation of Secretary of Defense R umsfeld. While in Washington, he will 
meet with Secretary of State Kissinger and other senior U.S. officials. 
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